
Harbor Committee Meeting 

Bristol Town Hall 

January 28, 2016 

 

Committee members present:  Robert Ball, Troy Benner, Dave Caron, Steve Hope, Rick Poland, 

John Stolecki 

Also present:  Chad Hanna 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05pm. 

 

Minutes. 
The minutes from December 10, 2015 were approved unanimously. 

 

Columbia update. 

 A letter was received from Ron Hunt, Acting Director of Operations, Bureau of Parks & 

Lands concerning the abandonment of Columbia.  The Department gave approval for 

Doug Wood to take possession of the watercraft. 

 Wood is in touch with Stolecki and he reports that he is still having difficulties with the 

Town of Bremen. 

 

Harbor Master Reports. 

 Ball reports that the owner of RP 201 & RP 72 has not taken care of his moorings for 

winter use.  Ball is concerned that others may follow suit.  The committee voted on and 

unanimously agreed to send the mooring owner a 30-day notice letter. 

 Two people are claiming the same mooring in Round Pond.  Ball will continue to work 

on the ownership. 

 Stolecki reports that a commercial mooring in Upper Pemaquid has been sold to a 

recreational boat owner.  Per the ordinance, Stolecki will ask that the mooring be moved 

at least a berth’s length away so the commercial mooring may remain commercial. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:28pm.  The next meeting date is TBD. 

 


